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Eric (Roderico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Re: Communication re Council File 19-0914- Seeking HHAPP Funding for Robust
Citywide Right to Counsel
1 message

Rachel Brashier <rachel.brashier@lacity.org> Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 4:29 PM
To: Cynthia Chagolla <cchagolla@bettzedek.org>, "Eric (Roderico) Villanueva" <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Thank you for sharing your comments in writing. Copying our city clerk so they can be uploaded to the council file also. 

thank you, 

On Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 4:22 PM Cynthia Chagolla <cchagolla@bettzedek.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. Brashier,

 

I write on behalf of the Renters’ Right to Counsel Coalition (“RTCC” or “Coalition”) to affirm our request made during
public comments at the Los Angeles City Council’s Homelessness and Poverty Committee meeting on Wednesday,
September 4, 2019 with respect to HHAPP funding. Please see attached.

 

Thank you,

Cynthia

 

 

Cynthia L. Chagolla

Directing Attorney

(Pronouns: She/Her)

 

 

   

 

3250 Wilshire Blvd, 13th Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90010-1577

(323) 648-4760 - direct  

(213) 471-4568 - fax                                                       

cchagolla@bettzedek.org
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CONFIDENTIALITY: This electronic transmission and any attached documents may contain confidential information which is legally privileged.
The information is intended for the use of the recipient named above ONLY. If you receive this transmission in error, please notify the sender
identified above by telephone and permanently delete the file from your computer(s). You are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

 

-- 
Rachel M. Brashier
Deputy Chief of Staff
Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson

City Hall Office | 213-473-7008 | 200 N. Spring St. Room 450, Los Angeles, CA 90012
West Adams Office | 213-485-7616 | 1968 W. Adams Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90018
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